
2024 BOX UPDATE
Who can believe our 2024 regular box season is already over? Here is a

recap of our regular season as we head into Provincials.

TOURNAMENT

NOTABLE WINS

JUNIOR
THUNDERHAWKS

Thanks to the 38+ families that
volunteered their time, we raised over
$10,000 at our home tournament this
past May. This is a record high and will
be used to replace tired jerseys and
subsidize 2025 player fees.

Congratulations to the following teams on
their achievements during the regular
season:

U13 - 1st Place: Mike Jones Memorial
Tournament
U13 - “B” Division Zone 9 Champions
U9 - “C” Division Zone 9 Champions

What an incredible turnout for our Junior
Thunderhawks Program (formally Try
Lacrosse/Soft Lacrosse) as we
introduced almost 60 kids to the game
of lacrosse . We do hope to see an
increase in the 2025 U7 program as a
result. Thank you to Coach Bryan
Neufeld for taking the lead on this
program.

CLOTHES
We recently partnered with
Bardown to refresh our
branded clothing options. We
still have some adult sweaters
IN STOCK. Please email
notllax2019@gmail.com to
purchase. 

HTTPS://NIAGARALACROSSE.COM/



YEAR-END BANQUET

SIXES

U7 

New this year, the club is bringing back
the historic end-of-year banquet for all
players U7+. Taking place on August
12th at the Kinsmen Hall, this informal
and family-friendly event will be a great
way to end the season and celebrate
our success. Please see your coach and
team manager for further details.

Due to the popularity of last year’s
inaugural Sixes tournament, Niagara
Thunderhawks will be running fall Sixes.
Sixes is a fast-paced, compact version
of lacrosse played on a field. Stay tuned
for registration mid August. Teams will
be capped at 15 runners each. 

From July 19 - 21st, our U7 team marked
the end of their season with the Future
Stars Tournament in Welland. For our
juniors (age 4), this was their first
lacrosse tournament ever! Graduates of
our Junior Thunderhawks program can
expect to participate in this event next
year.

Did you know? Our teams played an average of 25 regular season
games each and practiced 16 times. That’s a lot of time for our
athletes and helps them develop into strong lacrosse players.


